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June 28, 2000 

Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
Laboratory Division 
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Columbia, Maryland 21046 
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Subject:  Add attachments 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
The following attached files are being uploaded once again because the above mentioned 
application had been dismissed but has now been set aside by Richard Fabina. You may contact 
Mr. Fabina if there are any concerns regarding this matter. 
 
I would like to request that only the files, which have been submitted on this date forward, be 
considered for review to complete the certification process. This is an effort to try to eliminate any 
further confusion. I would also like to suggest that Mr. Dichoso please contact me by phone so that 
we can discuss the most efficient method for discarding the previously submitted attachments so 
that this process will not jeopardize a timely turnaround and completion my clients’ request for 
Certification. Previously, a correspondence was sent out requesting more information, my hope are 
that you will review the new attachment files and find that all the information is present for your 
consideration and authorization for the Grantee Certification for this PCS Base Station.  
 
If there are any problems or additional information required, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
(408)747-1490 or by email at: chip@eclabs.com 
 
Regards, 

 
Chip Matheny 

 Chief Technical Officer 
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